
Dear UA Community –  
 
Earlier today the U.S. Department of Education withdrew Title IX guidance in its 2011 
Dear Colleague Letter and its 2014 Q&A. In their place the department issued interim 
guidance for handling complaints of campus sexual assault and harassment. As we 
evaluate the new guidance and consider its implications, the University of Alaska will 
continue to abide by our Voluntary Resolution Agreement with the Department’s Office 
for Civil Rights (OCR) as well as policies established by the UA Board of Regents. We 
will continue to work within those existing frameworks, while considering adjustments to 
improve overall campus safety and fairness to all involved. We will also participate in 
the Department’s planned rulemaking process in this critical area. 
 
The University 


